
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

For Immediate Release 
 

Shawnee Community College announces additional 

information regarding COVID-19 Response.   

ULLIN, IL (March 13, 2020) – Shawnee Community College provided 

additional information today regarding plans for education delivery 

during the ongoing concerns over the COVID-19 virus. Interim-President 

Dr. Kathleen Curphy announced that in addition to the Spring Break 

extension for students, which runs through March 23rd, the faculty are 

utilizing the extension to move face-to-face courses to online or 

synchronous meeting delivery options. The alternative delivery options 

will begin on March 23rd.  Face-to-face classes that did not convert to an 

alternative delivery option will resume on that day.  

 

In addition to the class conversions, many large-group functions have 

been and will be cancelled. Cancellations include the Annual Career Fair 

originally scheduled for next week and the upcoming High School 

Business Skills Competition.  Currently, no alternate dates have been set 

for cancelled events. Due to the ever-changing situations related to the 

COVID-19 virus, additional updates or changes will be released as 

information becomes available.   

 

For more information regarding Shawnee Community College’s response 

to the COVID-19 Virus visit our website 

https://shawneecc.edu/statements-concerning-covid-19.                                           
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